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Friday 23 June 2023 

 

KS1 Sports Day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you already know, sports day for Infant pupils is taking place on Tuesday.  We look forward to having an 

enjoyable day with the children. 

 

In order to ensure we have a great day; I would like to provide you with a few reminders. 

 

• Ensure your child is wearing the colours advised by their sports coaches and that their clothing is 

appropriate for the weather. Sun screen should be applied on before they arrive to school. 

 

• If your child suffers from hay fever, please ensure they have taken any medication to support them 

through the day. 

 

 

• All children will be provided with a packed lunch unless you have stated otherwise.  Your child will 

need a refillable bottle on the day. 

 

We would like to remind all parents that they should observe from the viewing platform throughout the 

event and not on the field or track. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 


